September 30, 2024

Attn: Patrick Fox, Town Manager, Cape Elizabeth
Tim Reiniger, Chairman, Cape Elizabeth Town Council

Please accept this notice as my formal resignation as Assessor of the Town of Cape
Elizabeth. My final day will be October 17, 2024.

This resignation was not an easy decision, nor was it made without careful
consideration. I've appreciated my 7 years serving the citizens of Cape Elizabeth and
I'm proud of the work I've accomplished here. The development and implementation of
the Senior Tax Relief Program and moving the assessing database onto a modern and

secure platform were especially gratifying projects.

And while the recent town-wide revaluation wasn't without its challenges, it was a

necessity that, in the end, has delivered more accurate real estate values to the town.

| will sincerely miss the support and teamwork of the Assessing, Code Enforcement,
and Planning (ACP) team, and the many opportunities this role has afforded me. | wish
this town and its leadership only the best and | look forward to staying in touch with

many of you.

Sincerely,

(LE ) S

Clinton J. Swett — Assessor
Town of Cape Elizabeth

cc: Michael McGovern, Interim Town Manager



